
From: Leonard Witt <leonard.witt@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 1:58 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: In Support of NH's 'Energy Efficiency Plan' 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
 
To: NH Public Utilities Commission  
C/O   PUC Exec Director Debra Howland 
 
As a NH resident, taxpayer, landlord and recipient of my home electricity from Eversource and 
rental property from the N.H. Electric Cooperative, I want to show my support of the new three-
year  "Energy Efficient Plan," under review by the PUC. Please promptly approve it.  
 
It not only is good for the environment, the state's economy, jobs and for ratepayers over the 
long run, it  is also the product of collaborative work by many stakeholders, as pointed out in the 
Concord Monitor (10/10/2020).  
 

"The plan has been crafted not just by environmental groups, regulators, and 
ratepayer or housing advocates but also by the state’s four major utilities: 
Eversource, Unitil, Liberty and the N.H. Electric Cooperative." 

 

Thanks for advancing this EEP request now, without delay. Thanks 
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